
Project Update: October 2023 
 
Just to inform you that the result of  my study on Mount Cameroon Francolin (field work  
was funded by The Rufford Foundation) was successfully presented  at the 8th 
international Galliformes symposium in Indonesia. I am proud to inform you that my 
poster presentation received the first distinction.  Once we say thank you  to The 
Rufford Foundation (see Rufford logo on our poster).  I attached some pictures of the 
symposium. 
 

 

 

 



 


